
Dear Legislative Council Staff;
 

We, citizens of the State of Colorado, propose that a  law be enacted to protect all
citizens within this state from any protests,  demonstrations, or disturbances at
funerals, and memorial services. Mortuaries,  cemeteries, churches, synagogues,
and mosques are the facilities, and/or areas  are to be protected for all who
participate.   This law will protect  persons that are mourning for their departed
love ones.  Everyone has a  natural right to have their privacy during these solemn
moments. We propose that  this law is initiated for all faith groups, military, and/or 
civilian. 
 
 

William F.  Gondrez                         Peggy Wild
1758 Havana  St.                             1750 Havana St.
Aurora, CO   80010                        Aurora, CO  80010
303.343-0367                                303.341-1978
w-720.848-1059
gondrez@juno.com


	Page 1

